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Hello 
I’m writing today to voice, my concerns about all the tragedies and mismanagement of the Roselle 
interchange. 
It has been a huge cost to taxpayers and local communities, as well as being a huge imposition for 
members of the surrounding communities. 
Our health and our lives and the lives of our children, family and friends have all been put at risk 
as a result of mismanagement and blatant brea breaches of legislation. 
The misdirection and the structure of roadworks and traffic is unacceptable and makes no logical 
sense in any way, shape or form! The asbestos issue is even bigger issue, which we are horrified 
and furious about!  
I live in Annandale and since the interchange was opened my travel to work 
in Balmain, as a Yoga teacher has increased by 10 to 40 minutes each way. 
Having one lane from Johnson Street to Victoria Road, which can be intercepted by the Westlink 
makes no sense at all and was an absolute disgraceful fumble from the beginning!  
Why are our tax payers funds being spent on blatant incompetence?  
We want answers we want an enquiry and we want assure that it will be fixed as soon as possible 
and we will also be requesting reparation.  
And we will not stop until the incompetence is exposed, corrected,  and we are compensated 
accordingly.   
 
 
Kind Regards 

 

 
 




